
 

Seedlings Class 

Spring Term Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Happy New Year and welcome back to a new term.  Here is a summary of the 

learning programme for your child during the Spring Term.  We hope you find this 

useful. 
 

English 

We will continue to follow the Read Write Inc. Programme.  We will be looking at 

simple words using Fred Talk to help sound out each letter sound.  Children will also 

be writing simple words, labels and sentences linked to our traditional stories. 
 

Maths 

Children will focus on counting objects, adding and positional language (on, under, 

behind, between).   
 

Topic 

Our new topic for this half term will be ‘Once Upon a Time’’ where we will be 

focusing on traditional and fairy stories.  We will be kick starting our topic with 

our class ‘Hook’ day on Friday 11th Jan when children can bring a fairy/traditional 

story character toy and book.  Please see overview sheet for more information 

about our topic or visit the school website. 
 

PE 

Our days for PE this term will be Monday and Wednesday (outdoor).  Please check 

your child has their PE kit in school on these days. 
 

Home Learning 

Thank you to all those children who completed their phonic work.  Please find this 

half term’s phonic and maths home learning in their folders.   

Home learning should be completed no later than 14th Feb.  If you have any 

problems with accessing the internet at home, for the maths games, then please 

see your class teacher as provision can be made, for those needing it, to access the 

home learning at some point during the school day.  Home reading books will 

continue to be changed weekly, please ensure reading logs are recorded each week. 
 

Diary Date: Our Seedlings learning share to parents will be Tuesday 12th Feb 
 

                        Thank you for your support    

                                  Foundation Staff 

 


